
 

September 25, 2020 

 

Dear Families and Staff,  

 

As you are aware, Ontario is experiencing a significant spike in cases of COVID with over 400 new 

infections reported several days this week. What is of even greater concern to our agency is the 

resurgence of the virus in the Muskoka Region with record high cases reported through our 

Health Unit.    

The CLSM management team have met and after reviewing recommendations from the Simcoe 

Muskoka Health Unit and consultation with MCCSS have determined that it is in everyone’s best 

interest to discontinue short term/overnight visits and withdraw all indoor visiting at this time.  

CLSM strongly believes this is the best route to take in for risk mitigation surrounding COVID-19 

cases on the rise.    

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work together to keep everyone 

safe and healthy. Please do not hesitate to connect with any member of our management team 

should you have any further questions 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Krista Haiduk-Collier 

Chief Executive Officer 


